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Hello,

The award-winning Network of Care recently launched a highly innovate new Web site in the area of
prisoner reentry.

The Network of Care for Prisoner Reentry grew from the highly successful Network of Care for
Behavioral Health, which is now in 17 states. The Prisoner Reentry Web site, piloted in Philadelphia,
was a collaboration between the judges of Philadelphia's First Judicial District; probation staff; the
treatment community; consumers, and us.

In essence, the Network of Care greatly enhances the effort to engage a formerly incarcerated
person with the treatment community, if the underlying issue is mental illness or addiction.
Additionally, we offer a highly advanced compliance and tracking application to help ensure a person 
referred to treatment actually shows up as referred.

Here is a short YouTube demo of the Network of Care for Prisoner Reentry.

The Network of Care is being requested by a number of counties and states throughout the country. If 
you have any questions or would like a more in-depth demonstration of how the Network of Care for 
Prisoner Reentry works, please contact me at Bruce@trilogyir.com or 415-458-5900.

Thank you,

Bruce Bronzan, President
1101 Fifth Avenue, Suite 250
San Rafael, CA 94901
Office: (415) 458-5900
Fax: (415) 256-9036
Cell: (415) 225-4044
www.trilogyir.com
www.networkofcare.org
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